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Term 4 

Personal Best Award  

Winner 

Positive Behaviour for Learning -  
Student on Target 

Mason Tanks 
 

Focus for the Week — 
 “Follow Instructions 

First Time, Every Time” 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  

 

I would like to say congratulations to all the students who 
participated in the Talent Quest heats last week. 
Performing in front of your peers can be a daunting 
experience. You all showed that you were brave and 
strong. We look forward to the final this Friday.  
 
The NSW Department Of Education has provided 
mosquito repellent for our students. A bottle has been 
sent home today with our newsletter, along with some 
information provided bythe department. 
 
As we approach the last three weeks of this term, we have 
many activities planned for our students. We have the 
Christmas Parade this Friday. We hope to see as many 
students as possible participate in this community event.  
 

Have a Great Week!  Mrs Nicole Livermore 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations to the children who were presented with 
Student of the Week Ribbons for their effort last week. 
 

William Rockwell (KL), Ruby Baxter (1L), Hadley Brazel 
(2B), Ryan Webb (2E), Ruby Ford (3/4M), Amber Clark 
(3/4O), Andrew Jeffery (5/6J), Ardian Sasmoyo (5/6R), 
Jazmin Lucas (Miss Ehsman) and Kallara Bradley              
(Ms Massey). 
 

MERIT CERTIFICATES:   
Taylor Lennox, Macie Fliedner, Mia Ford, Taliha Lennox, 
Ciara Peters, Tiah Sydenham, Alexander Berry, Paige Cross, 
Carter Bateson, Emma Homer-Forbes, Sebastian Butt-
Anderson, Aisea Folau, Indianna Petrie, Cooper Jones, 
Jaxon Clarke, Chayse Wirth, Corban Cunningham, Blair 
Compt, Addison Wild, Jade Baxter, Lexi Willis, Pip Snow 
and Abbigale Lucas. 
 

Infant Sport:   Seth McGrath and Lexie Swindle 
Primary Sport:  Tabitha Wright 

 



 CALENDAR - TERM 4 
 

Monday, 25 November to Friday, 2 December 
Year 2 Intensive swimming each day 
 

Thursday, 1 December 
Year 6 to CSU Bathurst 
 

Friday, 2 December 
Talent Quest Final 
 

Monday, 5 December 
Year 6 students to Parkes High School 
 

Tuesday, 6 December 
Thankyou afternoon tea for parent helpers 
 

Thursday, 8 December & Friday, 9 December 
Presentation rehearsal 
 

Monday, 12 December 
Presentation Night 
 

Thursday, 15 December 
Class parties 
 

Thursday, 15 December 
Year 6 Farewell celebration 
 

Friday, 16 December 
Students last day of school 
 

Monday, 19 December 
Staff Development day—only staff 

NO HAT, NO PLAY  -  
Teachers will be diligent in 
enforcing this important 
rule. Broad-brimmed navy 
school hats are the only 
acceptable hats to be worn. 
Hats are available at the 
office for $16.00. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Specials this week  
$4.50 - Bacon & Egg McMuffin or 

$4.00 - Chicken & Leek Pie 
 

Helper this Friday  -  Michelle Skinner 
 

 

 

 Canteen is open Tuesday to Friday 
Renae Lee - Canteen Manager 

 
Follow  

Instructions 
First Time,  
Every Time 

 

 Listen to all 
instructions and 
directions 

 Follow 
instructions 
from ALL staff 
members in 
ALL areas of 
school 

 Follow the 
instructions 
quickly and 
sensibly 

 Ask politely if 
you are unsure 
of what needs 
to be done. 

ICAS 
ICAS certificates will be handed out at assembly 
this week to all students who participated in any 
tests. 

SCHOOL SORES 
We have had a few cases of school sore (Impetigo) at 
our school.  
 

Symptoms are small red spots that change into 
blisters that fill with pus and become crusted; 
usually on the face, hands and scalp. 
 

If your child is diagnosed with school sores you will 
need to keep your child at home until antibiotic 
treatment starts. Sores should be covered with 
watertight dressings. 



 

SILVER PENNANT 
 

Congratulations to Cooper 
McGirr who was 
presented with a Silver 
Pennant at last week’s 
Assembly for receiving 
five certificates/awards 
this year!   

GOLD PENNANTS 
 

Congratulations to Bobby Webb, Carter Brazel, Sophie Smith, Sariah 
Folau, Emily Wild and Ella Cohen who was presented with a Gold 
Pennant at last week’s Assembly for receiving ten certificates/awards 
this year!   
Well done!! 
 
 

Parkes Christmas Parade 
(supported by Parkes Action Club) 

 

this Friday, 2 December 2022 
 

Middleton Public School will be participating in the parade. 
All students attending please meet at 5:30pm in Short Street. 

 
At the end of the parade we ask that parents/

carers meet their child in Short Street.  
 

Students are to wear Christmas colours. They 
may wear some extra Christmas bling if they 

wish.  



 TALENT QUEST 
The Talent Quest final for Primary will be on Friday, 2 December at 12.30pm. Parents and friends are 
welcome to attend. 
 
Congratulations to our Infants Talent Quest winners. 
1st Place:  Louella Kennaugh 
2nd Place:  Sean Doering 
3rd Place :  Evie Cunningham and Ariela Zonino 

Pictured are our Infants winners Louella Kennaugh, Sean Doering,          
Evie Cunningham and Ariela Zonino 

Don’t our Year 6 students look great in the new 
shirts! 


